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Madera County Department of Public Health's Mobile Vans  
Debut Postponed  

 
Madera County – The Madera County Department of Public Health (MCDPH) regrets to inform 

the public that the debut of its mobile vans has been postponed. Originally scheduled for 

Tuesday, March 14, 2023, the debut has been rescheduled for Tuesday, March 21, 2023, at 

10:00 am at the Madera County Government Center, 200 W. 4th Street, Madera CA 93637, 

in the Board Chambers due to weather conditions. 

The Mobile Vans, which are designed to bring healthcare services directly to the community, will 

be an important asset for MCDPH. The vans will be equipped with medical supplies and staffed 

by trained healthcare professionals who will provide a variety of services, including vaccinations, 

health screenings, and education on health-related topics. 

MCDPH recognizes the importance of the mobile vans to the community, and we apologize for 

any inconvenience this postponement may cause. We would like to thank the community for their 

patience and understanding as we work with the weather to make sure the mobile vans are 

ready to provide the best possible care to our residents.  

We encourage everyone to stay tuned for further updates and look forward to seeing you next 

week.  For more information about the Mobile Health Team, to request services or reserve a van 

for your wellness event, or to find a list of event locations, visit us at 

www.maderacounty.com/mobilehealth. 
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